

Stephen R. Hall Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs O: 603-216-3523 E: Stephen.Hall@libertyutilities.com

July 9, 2015

## Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

NHPUCJULO9'15 pm 4:27

Re:

DE 15-246; License by Notification of Existing Crossings on Existing Poles

Motion to Accept Filing and Waiver of Puc 202.06(b)

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. and Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., and in compliance with the Commission's Secretarial Letter issued on July 1, 2015, in the above-referenced docket, I am enclosing two copies of maps showing water crossings for both Granite State and EnergyNorth. The enclosed maps were developed from the electronic data submitted to the Commission's Staff on June 17, 2015.

Please contact me if you have any questions or if the Commission needs any further information regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Hall

Steplan R. Fall

Enclosure

cc:

Service List